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To: Members of the MIRC Commission <vamirc@mirc.virginia.gov>

Dear Members of the MIRC Commission,

The vital importance of Medicaid expansion in SW VA and all of VA is so so important to not only the 
people, but also the jobs of health care providers. I personally Am already feeling the "Hit" and struggling 
just to keep my family feed. That in it's self should be enough said!

 Veronica Fuller

Sincerely,

Veronica Fuller

Norton, VA 
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